


that those assurances are not being honored. Instead, existing residents are being asked to subsidize
both overdue maintenance and potential new development, which is neither equitable nor consistent
with the principles of regulatory fairness.

If approved, the projected increases could add as much as $500 per month to household water bills.
For many residents — particularly retirees and those on fixed incomes — such costs would be
unsustainable, leading to severe financial strain and potentially forcing long-term residents out of their
homes. This outcome would be contrary to the public interest and inconsistent with the Commission’s
responsibility to ensure just and reasonable utility rates.

| respectfully urge the Commission to reject the staff-recommended increases and require that the
costs of system upgrades and future capacity expansions be borne by the utility owner and
developer, who stand to profit directly from the new developments. The residents of Grenelefe should
not be held financially responsible for decades of deferred maintenance or subsidizing private
development interests.

Thank you for your careful consideration of this matter.
Respectfully,

Susan Williams
Grenelefe Resident and Homeowner



